Joan Pardes

Roundup has been banned in Mexico and linked to cancer. I do not want Roundup used in 'the
margins of water bodies in various locations near Juneau.' Our fisheries are already in danger, using
products that are known to change ecosystems is not a solution for Alaska. So much of our wildlife
depends on our waters. Plus - what does various sites mean? How many? Where? I know the
invasive plant issue has to be addressed but I strongly encourage DEC to find another solution. If
Alaska's economy is going to bounce back from the pandemic, we must keep our environment (land
and waters) pristine and come up with sustainably solutions to meet the needs of a post-pandemic
world. Our fisheries, tourism industry and our way of live depends on it. I do NOT want Roundup
used to kill invasive plants in the margins of water bodies in various locations near Juneau.



